
My one and only priority is to provide your children with the very best education
possible. Experience has taught me that in order to accomplish this mission we
need to work together as a team. Our team must include the teachers and staff
at Lynwood, our Sachem families and, most importantly, our students. By working
together, great things can happen. By supporting each other, we can create
experiences and memories that our students can cherish for their entire lives.

I believe in the power of education to improve lives and that our schools,
especially elementary schools, are places where amazing things should happen
each day. From the wonder in the eyes of a new kindergartener at the beginning
of their academic journey, to the apprehensiveness of outgoing fifth graders
leaving the only school they have ever known, and everything in between; it all
happens within Lynwood’s walls. These student learning journeys are what make
schools special places.

I am also convinced that schools are the center of any community. They should
be places where all community members feel welcomed and appreciated. They
must be safe, inclusive and most importantly, be places we are all proud of and
hold in high esteem. In order to accomplish this, we all need to work together. We
must stay focused on our common goals, which we will collaboratively set, and
we must always remember why we are here… for the students. 
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www.sachem.edu/schools/lynwood

(631) 696-8650

cwashousky@sachem.edu

Lynwood Avenue Elementary School
50 Lynwood Avenue
Farmingville, NY 11738
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